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Andrea Barnes

From: Cheryl Davis <cdavis@ohiopha.org>
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2024 1:08 PM
To: Andrea Barnes
Subject: Early Career at OPHC

 
Good afternoon, Andrea.  We are pleased to inform you that your nominee, Leanna Perdue, was selected for the 
OPHA Early Career program at the Ohio Public Health Conference!  We will reach out directly (tomorrow)  but 
wanted to give you a chance to provide the good news.  We had a significant increase in submissions this year and 
had to reject many qualified candidates. If for any reason your nominee cannot participate, please let me know as 
soon as possible so that we can oƯer the spot to someone else.   
 
Thank you again for taking the time to nominate such a worthy candidate!  
  
 
Cheryl Davis 
Ohio Public Health Association 

 
 


